

Circular No. DPSS/BDR /2022-23/04

Dear Parents Greetings!

It has been brought to notice that children are conveying incorrect information about holidays to their parents. You are requested to not go by their words and verify the same from their respective warden. Also, a prior permission from the concerned authorities must be taken before applying for any leave for your ward. Any ambiguity whatsoever should be verified from the concerned authorities so that your child does not miss any examination which may later hamper his academic performance.

In anticipation of kind cooperation.

Regards

H.M. Boarding House

Delhi Public School, Sonepat

E.Mail.: hmboarding@dps.in

Mobile: +91-9671784777

Phone: 0130 - 6611000 Email: contact@dps.in Website: www.dps.in